
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

Wednesday	9th	June	2021	
Dear	Parent	/	Carer,		
	
2021	Year	6	Transition	Days	and	Transition	Evening	Update	
	
We	hope	that	this	letter	continues	to	find	you	and	your	families	safe,	well	and	that	you	all	had	a	restful	May	half	
term	break.		
	
As	mentioned	in	our	most	recent	letter,	we	want	to	keep	you	updated	on	our	transition	plans	for	your	
son/daughter.	We	are	currently	in	the	middle	of	our	visits	to	our	Primary	schools,	where	students	are	receiving	
our	Transition	to	GSHS	Assembly,	and	we	remain	hopeful	that	we	will	be	able	to	provide	an	on-site	Great	Sankey	
High	School	Experience	Day	for	your	child	and	a	Transition	Information	Evening	for	parents/carers	to	visit	us	at	
school,	meet	the	Year	7	team	and	answer	any	questions	you	may	have	about	your	child	joining	us	in	September.		
	
In	response	to	the	current	COVID	update,	which	is	still	under	review	as	to	the	confirmation	of	the	date	of	
restrictions	lifting,	however,	we	are	still	unable	to	confirm	the	exact	details	of	the	above.	As	soon	as	we	receive	
further	guidance	from	the	Department	for	Education,	we	will	update	you	on	our	next	steps.	
	
May	we	take	this	opportunity	to	thank	you	for	completing	the	online	Admissions	Data	Collection	and	Medical	
Information	Booklet,	it	is	imperative	that	we	gather	information	from	families,	to	ensure	we	have	accurate	
emergency	contact	details	and	medical	information	for	your	child.	
	
If	you	have	not	yet	completed	this	however,	you	can	find	this	document	on	www.greatsankey.org,	under	the	
‘2021	Transition	Support’	section	of	Student	Support.	Please	can	we	ask	that	this	is	completed	as	fully	and	
accurately	as	possible,	including	full	titles	of	names,	to	allow	us	to	hold	accurate	and	important	information	about	
your	child.		
	
We	will	contact	you	as	soon	as	we	have	confirmation	of	our	Transition	Programme	in	July,	as	well	as	sharing	
updated	information	in	preparation	for	your	child	joining	us	here	at	GSHS.		
	
In	the	meantime,	if	you	do	have	any	queries	or	concerns	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	us	via	our	Transition	
Team	email	at	transition@greatsankey.org	or	via	telephone	on	01925	724118.		
	
Yours	sincerely,		

	
Mrs	Katrina	Masher		 	 	 	 	 	 	 Mr	Ian	McNulty		
Head	of	Key	Stage	3		 	 	 	 	 	 	 Assistant	Headteacher	Pastoral	
	

Ian McNulty	


